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100th Day of School 
This Friday is our 100th day of school! Please 
don’t forget to send in the 100 items your child 
has collected! They should be able to sit flat on 
a desk without rolling away so we can do our 
activities. Friday will be a fun-filled day with a 
variety of math, writing, and other activities! 
We’ll see how many exercises we can do in 100 
seconds, we’ll read 100 words, we’ll count to 
100 in several different ways, and we’ll do some 
writing about the number 100. I don’t want to 
give away all the fun things we’re going to do, 
but it will be a wonderful day to celebrate 100!
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February Chapsembly 

Next Wednesday we’ll have 
our chapsembly with our 
Heart of a Servant awards 
and other activities. I will 
be contacting the parents 
of our award winners so 
they can attend.

Office Hours

I’ve had a few parents ask 
about my “office hours”. 
Below are my scheduled 
“office hours”:

Monday 3:15-3:30

Tuesday 3:15-4:00

Wednesday 3:15-3:30

Thursday Not available 
due to staff meeting

Friday By appointment 
only

Please feel free to come 
talk to me during these 
times. If you need to 
meet outside of these 
times, please contact me 
to schedule a time. :)

THIS WEEK’S NEWS
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New Tuesday Folders
You may have noticed our new Tuesday Folders! 
They were donated by the Roth family. Our old 
manila folders were falling apart, so this is 
perfect timing! 

Daily Folders
Over the last couple of weeks, I’ve noticed that 
several students have not been bringing their 
Daily Folders. These folders provide an easy way 
to send information back and forth from parents 
to teacher (or teacher to parents) without papers 
getting shoved to the bottom of a child’s 
backpack. We can do without, but having the 
folders makes it much easier to ensure parents get 
un-crinkled pages. Please help your child 
remember to bring their folder to school. :)
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Dates to Keep in Mind 

-February 19: 100th Day 
of School!
-February 24: February 
Chapsembly @ 8:15am 

Miss Wilson’s Email 

scsmisswilson@gmail.com 

Classroom Website 

scswilson.weebly.com

Spelling City 

http://www.spellingcity.com/SCSMissWilson/
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